
Reminder - Family Seminar Event 
 
Kuya Dante Negre 
July 7, 2015 
 

Dear Philippine blessed families, 

 

May the true love of God and True Parents be with you. 

 

Please take note that all Philippine-Japanese blessed couples are strongly urged to join the 3-Day Family 

Seminar in Suzuka Youth Center in Suzuka City, Mie Prefecture. The seminar will be directly conducted 

by our True Parents' Special Emissary and Continental Directors for Asia, Rev. Dr. and Mrs. Chung Shik 

Yong from September 21-23, 2015.  

 

The seminar is purposed to give guidance to blessed parents how to prepare their blessed children for the 

blessing. Registration per family with children of pre-school and 2nd grade elementary school is about 

Y30,000 including food and accommodation expenses. Those with older children say from 3rd grade and 

up will have to prepare about Y40,000. That means to be safe, you have to prepare at Y40,000 or more. 

 

Our children are getting older as we get older. The older they become the less capable we are in guiding 

them. We should be very grateful that our CDs are giving it directly. With Rev. Yong's superb experience 

in giving internal guidance and direction, our blessed children would be really moved and encouraged to 

do more for heaven.  

 

Let us not lose this historical chance to hear the life-changing and resurrecting guidance of Dr. Yong. 

Please invite your relatives and friends especially those who have taken Divine Principle in the past. 

 

We should be inspired and challenged by the recent developments in the Philippines. Each month a center 

is opened and inaugurated. The latest was the new center openings in Manila, Surigao, Gingoog and other 

places in Luzon. We have become the center for training and educating CIG missionaries from Japan and 

Korea while sending some of our best Philippine missionary graduates from IPLC. We have started the 

True Family Party and the blessing of new couples who have finished their 40-day separation periods and 

3-day ceremonies are ongoing. 

 

Thank you very much for your untiring support and prayers for all of us. 

 

May God, our Heavenly Parents and True Parents be with us all!! 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Kuya Dante Negre 

FFWPU FilJap  

Regional Leader 


